
 

 

TLQMC Board Meeting   November 13, 2023 
 
 
Attendees: Tom Sweet - President, Brad Holland - VP,        
Bill Gorgone - Tournament Director, Dennis Asher - 
Monday Play, Mike Wolff - Treasurer, Bill Ward - 
Secretary. Mike Budd - Membership, Bruce McGraw-
Handicap, - Nick Symth - Website 
 
 
• Tom Sweet started meeting at 3:00pm and welcomed 

everyone.  
• Bruce McGraw talked about the importance of posting 

all scores same day and will talk to membership about 
it’s importance. 

• Mike Budd said we have 2 new members and a total of 
117. 80 players have purchased GHIN memberships 
through the men’s club. 23 have not responded. 

• Mike Wolff reported the Men’s Club has $7000.00. 
Expects to spend $4000 to 4500 on Holiday 
Tournament and Dinner. Mike talked to Ed Smilow and 
there will be a process given to members for 
recommendations for improvements to the golf course. 
Possible elimination/change of some sand traps, etc.  

• Bill Gorgone discussed the upcoming Men’s Club 
Holiday Tournament. The Men’s Club tournament will 
be on 12/11/23 at Big Rock GC followed with the Men’s 
Club Holiday Dinner at the Santa Rosa Ballroom. The 
tourney will be for 52 players. To be catered by, The 



 

 

Butler Did It. Bill also mentioned a possible Couples 
Tournament for 2/12/24. 

• Dennis Asher discussed doing a once-a-month Men’s 
Club tournament. Will try to get 32 players and play 2nd 
Friday of every month. First one will be 1/19/24. 

• Meeting closed at 4:00pm. 


